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From: Narelle Butler
To: Teille Whiteman
Subject: RE: Notification of section 75W modification Application - 40 Walker St, Rhodes
Date: Thursday, 23 October 2014 1:46:44 PM
Attachments: image001.png


Good afternoon Ms Whiteman,
 
I refer to your phone message of earlier today and apologise for the delay in responding to this
referral.
 
Council does not wish to raise any issues/objections to the proposed Section 75W Modification.
 
I trust the above information is satisfactory.  However, should you have any further enquiries,
please contact me on 9911 6440.
 
Thank you
Narelle Butler
Manager Statutory Planning Services
City of Canada Bay Council
 


From: Teille Whiteman [mailto:teille.whiteman@planning.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Thursday, 9 October 2014 10:06 AM
To: council
Subject: Notification of section 75W modification Application - 40 Walker St, Rhodes
 
Ms Narelle Butler
 
Please find attached a copy of the letter referring  the abovementioned modification to the City
of Canada Bay for comment.  A hard copy was mailed out yesterday afternoon.  
 
If you could provide comments by COB on Wednesday 22 October 2014 it would be greatly
appreciated.
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me on the details below.
 
Kind regards,
 
Teille Whiteman |Industry, Key Sites & Social Projects
Department of Planning & Environment | GPO Box 39 |  Sydney NSW 2001 
T 02 9228 6378  F 02 9228 6488 E teille.whiteman@planning.nsw.gov.au


 
Subscribe to the department's e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews
Please consider the environment before printing this email.


_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
_


This email is intended for the use of the addressed recipient(s) only and 
may contain copyright, confidential and/or privileged information.
 
If you have received this message in error please:
* do not read, disclose, save, copy or forward it or any attachments;
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* delete the message and any attachments and copies immediately;
* notify the sender by return email of the error.
 
It is the recipient's duty to scan for viruses and other defects before 
downloading the message and any attachments onto any computer system. To 
the fullest extent allowed by law, City of Canada Bay Council accepts no 
liability for any damage caused by any virus or other defect in this 
message or any attachments.
 
Any views expressed in this message or any attachments are those of the 
individual sender except where the sender specifies and, with authority,
states them to be the views of City of Canada Bay Council. City of Canada 
Bay Council expressly disclaims liability for any loss or damage flowing 
from the content of this message or attachments, whether direct or 
consequential.
 
Scanning of this message and addition of this footer is performed by 
Council?s email filtering software in conjunction with anti-virus 
detection software.
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
_





